
 
 

February 4, 2022 

Maryland Senate 
11 Bladen St.  
Annapolis, MD. 21401 
 

In Support of SB 316 / HB 282: Diapers – Sales and Use Tax Exemption 

Members of the Maryland Senate’s Budget and Taxation Committee.  

We are an organization of military and non-military families with over 1300 members and fully support 

revising the state sales tax code in order to offer a little more support for Maryland’s working families.  

Sales tax may not seem like a help to working families, but it does make a difference when one is a new 

parent, buying diapers and other supplies to support a growing family.  

So many families are still hurting financially from the past 2 years of health and economic hardships, we 

all can use a helping hand during these trying times. We hope that the MGA will also work on other 

constructive ways of supporting working families moving forward. This one is many steps needed to 

support our varied communities of PAC members.  

The future of Maryland’s economy lies with the workers that we need to be supporting now and into the 

future. Let’s support them now when they need it the most. 

Please support Senate Bill 316 / House Bill 282 and return a favorable report. Thank you for your time, 

and for considering our testimony today. 

Mr. Richard Ceruolo | richceruolo@gmail.com 

Parent, Lead Advocate and Director of Legislative / Public Policy  

Parent Advocacy Consortium (Find us on Facebook/Meta) 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ParentAdvocacyConsortium 

 

mailto:richceruolo@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/ParentAdvocacyConsortium

